From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0049
Date: Friday, May 24, 2019 2:17:43 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, May 23, 2019 5:52 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

subject: Letter of Comment - || || GG

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-05-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0049

-- Name --
Tom Mallozzi

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Having small hydro companies is inefficient and leads to increases such as the one being applied for by Kitchener-
Wilmot Hydro. There are many services which are duplicated at other local utilities such as Waterloo Hydro and
Cambridge Hydro. These three utilities should be amalgamated and redundancies eliminated in order to reduce
costs. Increasing the distribution rates will simply continue the inefficiency of a small hydro utility such as this
one. | am recommending against the increase.

-- Attachment --





